
Belfast City Council, Strategic Policy & Planning, Chief Executive’s Department 
City Hall, Belfast BT1 5GS
Tel: 028 9032 0202  E-mail:  delaneyj@belfastcity.gov.uk

Chief Executive’s Department 

Our Ref: Being dealt with by: Joanne Delaney

Ext:  6206

Date: 9th March 2011

Department for Regional Development 
Roads Service, Transportation and Engineering Policy Unit 
Room 3-29 
Clarence Court 
10-18 Adelaide Street 
Belfast 
BT2 8GB

Dear Sir or Madam

Re: Consultation on “Bi-lingual Traffic Signs Draft Policy & Draft Equality 
Impact Assessment”

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the above consultation. 

A report on the consultation was taken to the Council’s Strategic Policy and Resources 
Committee on Friday 18th February 2011 and to the Council Meeting on Tuesday 1st 
March where the following response was agreed.

“The Council does not support the Draft Bi-lingual Traffic Signs Policy and, as 
a nominating body, would not wish to finance the erection of such signs in the 
City.”

Thank you for the opportunity to input the views of Belfast City Council on this issue.

Yours sincerely

Peter McNaney
Chief Executive
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